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THOUGHT FOR TEE DAY

The Lord upholdeth all that fall and raiseth up all those that be bowed 
down.

Psalms 1^5:1^

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations are in order to Bob Smith, newly elected AMS vice-president. 
May God use him in this new capacity!

MEMORIAL DAY

In keeping with the vote of the students and by action of the College 
Administrative Council, Memorial Day (May 31) will NOT be observed as a 
school holiday. Students should plan ahead with this fact in mind. This 
will enable us to conclude the school year on June 2— one day earlier than 
would be the case if the day were observed as a school holiday.

AMS FALL RECREATION NIGHT

Attention on-campus men only. We have reserved the pool at Gold Creek Park 
in Woodinville from 9:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. Wednesday evening, October 21. 
Admission has already been paid by AMS, so there is no cost to you. Sorry, 
no fringed cutoffs. See you there!

CULTURAL SERIES

Don't miss oui' first cultural series guest lecturer, Dr. Norbert N. Einstein, 
tomorrow evening, October 20 at 8:00 p.m. in the Learning Center. Every 
student should plan to attend. Its free.

ATTENTION ALL GIRLS!!

We have a special speaker tomorrow night at AWS. She is known for her 
delightful sense of humor and her "pearls of wisdom." Wonder who she is??? 
Come and find out, Wednesday night at 9 ;̂ 5 p.m. in the lounge of Perks Hall.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

The Fall City Assembly of God needs a pianist on Sundays. Here is your 
chance to work for the Lord and use your talent.

WORLD MISSIONS MIG

The Latin American division of the World Missions MIG will meet from 
5:30 to 6:30 in the SUB prayer chapel on Tuesday night, October 20. All 
members please come and support our Missionaries by prayer and fasting.
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